
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Company/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: Request for IP Address Allocation  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request the 

allocation of an IP address for [state specific purpose, e.g., our new 

server, a network expansion, etc.].  

We are [briefly describe your organization, e.g., a small business, a 

nonprofit, etc.], and our current IP address needs have increased due to 

[explain reason, e.g., growing network demands, new projects, etc.].  

I would greatly appreciate your assistance in providing us with an 

appropriate IP address allocation at your earliest convenience. Should 

you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

[your phone number] or [your email address].  

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to your 

prompt response.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization] 


